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Hi all, 

  

 SPRING COMPETITION 
Well, the Spring Competition is under way, with all but most matches having either a  

7 – 4 or 6-5 result. Shaping up to be an interesting season. 

Note:  All GRAND FINALS will be played at BRIGHTON CLUBROOMS on  

           Wednesday, December 11th, 2019, commencing at 7.15pm.    

Leading Player awards will be presented prior to the commencement of the Grand Finals. 

 

 

 70th ANNUAL PRESENTATION DINNER 
Thank you to all who supported this event.  I believe it was a great night with good food. 

Thank you also to those who donated items for the door prize and raffle.   

This is very much appreciated.  

Hopefully photos from the evening will be on the web page in the next couple of weeks. 

(see below for the website address) 

 

 

 COMMITTEE MEMBERS REQUIRED 
It is time to start thinking about the 2020 season!! 

Why not consider joining the Committee in order to assist in the running of the Association  

(It is not a very arduous commitment), or you may know of someone who would be interested. 

For more information, please contact Dennis at dwalsh654@yahoo.com.au  or Vanessa at 

vanessalinke1951@gmail.com   

 

 

 CCTTA WEBSITE 
Keep informed re Premiership Tables etc        Go to www.cctta.com.au  

 

 

Enjoy your Table Tennis! 

 
 

                  Cheers                                                      Vanessa Linke (CCTTA Secretary) 
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